
Health Advisory Meeting 
Wednesday, May 15, 2019 
3:15 p.m. Quashnet Library 

 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 3:18 p.m. 
 
Attendees: Kristin Dwyer, George Schmidt, Gus Stickley, Stacey Schakel, Joyce O’Connor, 
Phoebe Lambert, Matt Triveri 
 

1) Review and approval of 3.6.19 Health Advisory minutes as written 
 
2) Reviewed MPS BMI data for the past three years. Matt Triveri shared he and Mrs. 
DeBoer shared this data with Mashpee Recreation during a meeting reviewing 
opportunities for activities for  2nd to 6th graders. 
 
3) Review and discussion of proposed MPS protocol for 19-20 handbook related to 
Fragrances/Essential Oils in Schools. Draft updated and approved to be shared with 
Superintendent for administrative review. 
 
4) Other: Joyce presented draft concussion policy changes from our trainer Leslie. Matt 
and Joyce also in agreement. Changes reviewed and sent to Mrs. DeBoer for policy 
subcommittee review then to school committee. Matt, Joyce and Leslie would like to 
have this reviewed to be implemented for the Fall 2019 if approved.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:52 p.m.  
Approved 10.16.2019 
 
 

 


